
 
DELIVERED BY E-MAIL 
 
May 27, 2011 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
P.O. BOX 2319 
2300 YONGE STREET 
TORONTO, ONTARIO  
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Re: EB-2011-0120 FW: Cogeco Data Services - CANDAS - Application - Access 

to Power Poles  
Ontario Energy Board File no. EB-2011-0120 

 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
  
We were served on or around May 16, 2011 by the Applicant's counsel with a copy of the 
Notice of Application. 
  
Please accept this email as a request by Cogeco Data Services and Cogeco Cable Inc. for 
observer status in this proceeding and please direct all communications to my attention, at 
my email address, which is caroline.dignard@cogeco.com. Hard copies, if and when 
necessary, should also be sent to the civic address 5, Place Ville Marie, Suite 1700, 
Montréal, H3B 0B3. Thank you.          
 
Regards,                

 

Caroline Dignard 
Senior Director, Legal Affairs and 
Chief Privacy Officer 
Cogeco Cable Inc. 
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